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Dear 
 
I am writing to confirm that we have now completed our search for the information,
 which you requested on 22 July 2017.
 
The information is below:
 
A speed limit of 50mph on the M6 in the vicinity of junctions 21 to 22 came
 into force on 4 January 2017 for safety reasons in connection with the
 works we are carrying out on the M62 and the link roads from the M6 onto
 the M62. The number of workers on the M6 since 4 January in connection
 with these works is zero.     
 
If you are unhappy with the way we have handled your request you may ask for an
 internal review. Our internal review process is available
 at:https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-
england/about/complaints-procedure
 
If you require a print copy, please phone the Information Line on 0300 123 5000;
 or e-mail info@highwaysengland.co.uk. You should contact me if you wish to
 complain.
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to
 apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information
 Commissioner can be contacted at:
 
            Information Commissioner’s Office
            Wycliffe House
            Water Lane
            Wilmslow
            Cheshire
            SK9 5AF

 
If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to
 quote reference number 753629 in any future communications.
 
Yours sincerely
 

Divisional Management Team – Operations Directorate
Highways England | Piccadilly Gate | Store Street | Manchester | M1 2WD
Tel: 
Web: http://www.highways.gov.uk
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